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Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Lindsay Hollett 
Senior Legal Counsel 
55 Kenmount Road 
P.O. Box 8910 
St. John’s, NL  A1B 3P6 
E-mail: lhollett@newfoundlandpower.com 
 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Shirley Walsh 
Senior Legal Counsel, Regulatory 
P.O. Box 12400 
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive  
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4K7 
E-mail: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 
Dennis Browne, KC 
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis 
Terrace on the Square, Level 2 
P.O. Box 23135 
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4J9 
E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com 

 

 
Dear Madams/Sir: 
 
Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. – 2024 Rate of Return on Rate Base Application   

Further Review Schedule 
 
The Board sets the following further schedule regarding the above-noted application.  
 
Date Filing 
 Friday, April 19, 2024 Requests for Information on Grant Thornton’s 

report (RFIs) 
 
Further dates, including a date for replies to RFIs, will be scheduled at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Legal Counsel, Jacqui 
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Board Secretary 
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JG/cj 
 

ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Dominic Foley, E-mail: dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com 
Liam O’Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 
Stephen Fitzgerald, KC, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
Public Utilities Board 
Maureen Greene, KC, E-mail: mgreene@pub.nl.ca 
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